
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Community Appreciation Event 

You are all invited to join us for an end of year breakfast “snack” to celebrate our amazing school 

community on Thursday, June 27th from 8:30 am to 9:00 am.  This event will be held outside at the front 

of the school during morning drop-off. We will have coffee, muffins, and fruit available for students, 

parents/guardians, and staff.  

Looking Ahead 
 

• September 3 

o First day of school 

o Grades 1-5 attend from 9:00am until 11:30am 

• September 4 

o Full day classes begin 

o Grades 1-5 attend from 8:45am until 2:37pm 

• September 5 

o Kindergarten gradual entry process begins 

• September 12 

o All kindergarten students attend full day classes 

• September 23 

o Professional Development Day – no school for students 

• September 26 

o Meet the Staff Event 

• October 2 

o Student Photo Day 

 

The Quadra Team would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to our PAC for all they have done for our 

community this year.  

Special thanks to Erin for creating and maintaining the lovely garden beds at the front of our school. If 
there are any Quadra families who are interested in helping with watering the garden beds this summer, 
please reach out to Erin (ecnoakes@gmail.com). 

 

Here are a couple of great resources for readers over the summer: 

Read and listen to www.tumblebooks.com  

username:sd61 

password: 2020 

mailto:ecnoakes@gmail.com
http://www.tumblebooks.com/


Access SD61’s ELL Library: 

Our district's elibrary for English Language Learners elibrary.sd61.bc.ca/ell 

 

Message From Our Community 

 

https://elibrary.sd61.bc.ca/ell/


 


